
San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board
NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT ON

TENTATIVE ORDER RECINDING SITE CLEANUP REQUIREMENTS

City of Oakland and Port of Oakland, Former Oakland Army Base, 
Economic Development Conveyance Property, Oakland, Alameda County

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality 
Control Board has prepared a Tentative Order rescinding Site Cleanup Requirements 
Order No. R2-2004-0086 because the requirements have been satisfied Specifically, 
the City of Oakland and Port of Oakland have completed the cleanup requirements for 
petroleum-impacted soil and groundwater, primarily associated with former underground 
storage and aboveground storage tank locations, at the above-referenced property.

The Tentative Order and developments on this matter are available for review at:
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/sanfranciscobay/public_notices. 

Site records are available at: http://geotracker.waterboards.ca.gov/search 
Enter T0601392099 as the Case / Global ID number, then click on Report, then click on 
Site Maps / Documents.

SUBMISSION OF WRITTEN COMMENTS. Persons interested in the Tentative Order 
are encouraged to submit comments electronically. To be considered, comment letters 
must be received by 5:00 pm on July 3, 2023. Comment letters should be submitted to 
Yemia Hashimoto by email to Yemia.Hashimoto@waterboards.ca.gov. Comment letters 
can also be sent as hard copies to:

San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board
Attn: Yemia Hashimoto

1515 Clay Street, Suite 1400
Oakland, CA 94612

Please indicate in the subject line: “Comment Letter – OARB/EDC Tentative Order.”

Please direct questions about this notice to Yemia Hashimoto at (510) 622-2756 or via 
email (see email address above).
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